
29/10/2020 

MR Michael Heckendorf 
P O Box 70 - 70 ST 
Newport Beach NSW 2106 
mnheck@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1042 - 349 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

Hi Councillors 
I'm not anti development at 349 Barrenjoey Rd, but I am concerned about the driveway 
appearance and also vehicle movements affecting foot traffic in Robertson Rd into and out of 
the proposed development . Is there some way that an access right of way can be granted via 
the car park at the rear?

Thanks

Michael 

Sent: 29/10/2020 12:18:03 PM
Subject: Online Submission


